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Message 
from the  
General 
Office 

 
If you are trying to locate the 
Lawyers Weekly that were on the 
counter last year, they are now on 
the shelves beside the mailboxes. 
P l e a s e  h e l p  y o u r s e l v e s .  
 

Just a reminder that we now have 3 
bulletin boards of information. The 
bulletin board to the West of the 
General Office contains information 
from the Academic Coordinator. The 
bulletin board to the East of the 
General Office contains class 
information and other general 
information from the General Office. 
The bulletin board north of the Law 
Library entrance contains general 
interest articles pertaining to faculty, 
students and alumni. As well this 
bulletin board contains information 
on scholarships, bursaries and 
writing contests. Please check out all 
of the boards for information that 
might interest you. 

C.L.A.I.H.R.:  LET'S PUT 
OUR LAPTOPS TO A 
USE BETTER THAN  

NOTE-TAKING 
C.L.A.I.H.R., University of Windsor, Faculty of Law Chapter, has recently joined 
Amnesty International's Urgent Action Network.   Every month C.L.A.I.H.R. will 
receive a casesheet outlining details about a particular individual at immediate 
risk and asking us to write and send appeals by the fastest means possible.  After 
C.L.A.I.H.R. receives a request, the executive will study the case and prepare 
information for our members.  We will then hold a meeting (1-1.5 hours, with 
light refreshments) during which the case will be briefed, discussed and appeal 
letters written.  C.L.A.I.H.R. members (non-members and faculty are most 
definitely welcome) will be responsible only for writing their individual letters.  
The executive will take responsibility for addressing and mailing the letters.  

Keep your eyes to the television screens and headnotes for the date of our first 
letter writing meeting.  If you have any questions feel free to email either Melissa 
Mark at mmark999@yahoo.ca or Megan Street at megs3333@cogeco.ca  

Awareness is crucial but it alone cannot effect change.  Put your fingers to your 
laptops for people who need our help!   

 

ZUBER 
MOOT 2004 
 

Respondents: The deadline 
to hand in your factums is 
NOON on Tuesday 
October 5th in the lower pit.  A table will 
be there between 10am and 12pm to 
collect your factums. 

Appellants:  Please come by the table in 
the lower pit between 12:30pm and 3pm 
on Tuesday October 5th in order to pick 
up the respondent’s factum. 

1st Year Clerks: Please check your mailbox 
in the GO to get your instructions for 
clerking the moot. 
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Asian Law Students’ Organization  
The Asian Law Students' Organization will be hold-
ing their general meeting on Monday October 
4th at 12pm in the Conference room. There will be 
free pizza for members and information on events for 
the upcoming year. We would also love any feedback 
for events from last year or suggestions for upcoming 
events. Hope to see you there! 

MONDAY 
OCTOBER 4TH 

TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 5TH 

WEDNESDAY 
OCTOBER 6TH 

THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 7TH 

FRIDAY 
OCTOBER 8TH 

Hand in your $$ for Law 
Games 10am-2pm 

Asian Law Students’ 
Organization Meeting 

12noon - Conference Rm 

Zuber Respondents 
hand in Factum 10am-

12noon 

Zuber Respondents pick 
up Factum 12:30pm-3pm 

OCI Workshop 
noon in Moot Court 

Social Orientation 
Wrap-Up Party  

10pm at Club Meow 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 

 

TTHISHIS W WEEKEEK’’SS E EVENTSVENTS::  

Social Orientation Wrap-up Party 
Wednesday October 6th 

Location: Club Meow. 
Sponsored by: McMillan Binch LLP 

Special Guest DJ – your very own DJ Clymaxxx 
Cover: non-perishable food item to support the Windsor Food Bank. 

Social Orientation—With Thanks 
The SLS would like to acknowledge the hard work and flawless execution 
of this year’s Social Orientation events.  We would also like to give credit 
to the student body, both first years and returning students, in making the 
events a success and 
welcoming the class of 
2007 into the fold.  We 
would also like to take 
this opportunity to thank 
the sponsors of the Social 
O r i e n t a t i o n  e v e n t s , 
because without their 
support this last month 
would not have been 
possible. 

 

Meet and Greet Party – Davis & Company 

Dean’s BBQ – Aird & Berlis LLP 

Detroit Tiger Baseball Game – McCarthy Tétrault LLP 

Yuk Yuks Comedy Night – Fasken Martineau LLP 

Windsor Nightlife PubCrawl – Ogilvy Renault LLP 

Bus To Nowhere – Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 

Carbolic Smoke Ball – Fraser Milner Casgrain LLP 

Social Orientation Wrap-up – McMillan Binch LLP 

Lockers 
Lockers are 
currently 

being 
distributed to 
students with 

a 
demonstrable 

physical need.  
If you are interested in qualifying 

please contact the Associate 
Dean’s Office no later then the 

end of this week.  Locker sign-up 
will open to the general student 
population Wednesday October 
13.  More details will follow in 

next weeks Headnotes. 

LAW GAMES 2005 
"Law Games Registration... TODAY (Monday, October 4, 2004) 
10am- 2pm, outside the G.O. and will continue throughout the 
week (same time) until all 60 spots are full. Don't forget to bring 
your $215.00 registration fee and photocopy of your photo I.D. ! 

Attention First Years: Any first years that at-
tended the Social Orientation Detroit Tigers ballgame 
please drop by the SLS office (just off the lower pit) this 
week to receive a gift from the event sponsor McCarthy 
Tétrault LLP. 

Access to Justice Committee  
Did you come to law school 
interested in making your 
community a better place?  Do you 
feel that the schools ‘Access to 
Justice’ theme is unrealized?  
Would you like to join a small 
group of dedicated students on 
projects and initiatives around the 
law school and greater Windsor 
area that truly endeavor to reach the 
goal of Access to Justice?  If 
interested please contact Kai Brown 
o r  s e n d  a n  e m a i l  t o 
slsp@uwindsor.ca. 


